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Increased parent involvement 

PTO structure moving forward and Election Year

Fundraising initiatives to support school programs

Voting on 2024-2025 Expenditure



PTO MEETINGS

SEPTEMBER 16 AT 6:30PM

NOVEMBER 6 AT 6:30PM

FEBRUARY 3 AT 6:30PM

MAY 12 AT 6:30PM

PTO EVENTS OCTOBER 10          BOOSTERTHON 
NOVEMBER 16      PARENTS’ NIGHT OUT 

DECEMBER 6         ADVENT AFTER DARK

JANUARY 24          LCR NIGHT
JANUARY 31         CATHOLIC SCHOOL WEEK

FEBRUARY 28       BOOK BINGO
MARCH 16             ST. PATRICK’S FLOAT

MAY 30                   GOLF TOURNAMENT

JUNE 11                  2ND ANNUAL CARNIVAL

2024-2025 events, details and
supported programs to be reviewed. 

FundraisingFundraisingFundraising   
InitiativesInitiativesInitiatives   



The PTO at St. Bridget School is an
essential part of our school
community. We are committed to
and reliant on our school’s parent
community as partners in
education. We recognize the
importance of parents being
involved in their child(ren)’s
activities while at school.

Parent Involvement
Matters All parents are automatically

members of our PTO.  We
welcome and encourage

everyone to become active
participants and support the

PTO. All PTO fundraising efforts
go directly to fund the needs of

our school. Our entire school
community benefits from your

involvement – at any level. 



COMMUNITY

Strong
connections

among parents,
teachers, and

students enhance
the educational
experience for

everyone.

Why is the PTO so important?Why is the PTO so important?Why is the PTO so important?

INVOLVEMENT

Active
participation

from parents is
crucial to

fostering a
supportive school

environment.

SUPPORT

Providing
resources and

assistance
strengthens the

relationship
between parents
and the school.



Your Support Matters!Your Support Matters!

The PTO Board and PTO volunteers are the
bridge between the families and the

school, enriching the educational
experience and fostering a collaborative

community.

WHYWHY



Through engagement and fundraising efforts. 

Since 2022: 
Boosterthon $48,351.59
Golf Tournament $18,055.29
Gala  $19,913.30
LCR Night $3,285.15
Online Auction $5,210.16
ToyBox Shopping $1,127.60

Your Support Matters!Your Support Matters!

HOWHOW



Your Support Matters!Your Support Matters!

Since 2022, with the support of our parent community, we have supported
the school with:

WHATWHAT

Chromebooks (2024): $7,000
Playground: $47,336.47
Carnival: $7,605
Field Trips: $3,808.80
Enrichment Programs: $12,820
Teacher Reimbursement $7,082.95

Cafeteria Tables: $13,959.55
Cafeteria Chairs: $16,571.40
SmartBoards (2022): $12,000
SmartBoards (2023): $9,792
Basketball Courts: $14,650
ChromeBooks (2022): $5,000



FIELD TRIPS
ENRICHMENT PROGRAMS

TECHNOLOGY 

CHRISTMAS EVENT
PTO PROJECT

CARNIVAL
TEACHER SUPPORT

BOOSTERTHON

PARENTS KNIGHT OUT

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Focused FundraisingFocused Fundraising  

SUPPORTSEVENT



Engagement
Challenge:

Bringing parents into
our organization



Parent Involvement

Being involved with PTO events, meetings and volunteer opportunities
allows for you to have additional communication streams with the
community, allowing for more awareness as a parent in your child’s

school community

Volunteer commitments with the PTO will be more clearly defined
and structured for the time you are giving to our community

With the expansion of the Early Education Center, we’re looking
at adding two officer-in-training roles to the PTO for the 2025-

2026 school year, who have children in the EEC program



This year is also an election year for all
positions. In order to run for the PTO,
please keep in mind you must commit to
the following:

Eligibility. Any Member who has attended two of the
previous four general PTO meetings and participated
in at least two sponsored PTO events as a volunteer is
eligible for nomination as an Officer. *

1.

 Each Officer shall have the duty of loyalty, good faith
and to act in the best interest of the PTO in the
exercise of their Office. Each Officer shall attend
every general meeting of the PTO and participate in
all PTO sponsored events. 

2.

*Elections will be held at the final
PTO meeting of the year. Which
means, to be eligible to run, you

must attend at least 2 PTO meetings
this year. However, we encourage all

those interested to attend all
events, and as many meetings as

possible throughout the year.

ELECTION YEAR!



In the previous year, our
primary goal was to

replenish the PTO
budget following a

major investment in the
front of the school

project. Although our
events were successful in

securing funds for the
carnival, we aimed for a
more ambitious initiative
for the upcoming 2024-

2025 school year.

2024-2025
Expenditure Vote



The financial commitment is
viewed as a long-term

investment, and guarantee for
10 years. 

TOTAL INVESTMENT:
$21,600

Signage for Front of School

The primary purpose of the digital sign
would be to improve communication and
provide timely, relevant information to all
who pass by the school. This would serve
several functions: 

Information Dissemination: Including
school announcements, emergency alerts,
school events, and highlighting
achievements

Efficiency and Cost-Effectiveness: we
can reach a broader audience, potentially
use less paper, real-time updates, and
inclusivity (including multiple languages)

Flexibility and Adaptability: we can
control the content easily through an app;
allowing for versatility and adaptability

COSTASK




